10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary ' 4 October 1989

I enclose a copy of a letter the Prime
Minister has received from Jonathon Porritt
of Friends of the Earth.

I would be grateful for your Secretary
of State's views on what response the Prime
Minister should make to this invitation,
which she will want to consider at our next
diary meeting on 30 October.

(CAROLINE SLOCOCK)

Miss Kate Bush,
Department of the Environment.
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The Right. Hon. Margaret Thatcher MP Friends of the Earth
10 Downing Street

London

SW1

29th September 1989

Dear Mrs Thatcher,

It was a great privilege to meet you on Monday at the Good
Housekeeping Awards Ceremony, and I felt immensely honoured to be
in such distinguished company. Thank you too for your own kind
words.

I hope you don't mind me seizing the opportunity to ask whether
it might in any way be possible to snatch half an hour of your
time to hear more of your thoughts on how best to address some of
today's environmental issues.

Your contribution to this crucial debate has been very
significant, and we are greatly encouraged by your own personal
efforts to keep environmental issues so high up the political
agenda.

I would much appreciate the chance to share some ideas with you.

Yours sincerely
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Jonathon Porritt
Director
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